
Subject: Re: Welcome and lets finish that 2007.1
Posted by unodgs on Mon, 12 Mar 2007 14:19:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Quote:
I guess we have bad metology for major releases.

I think the *major* release should start with Bas releasing src version (+ linux packages), because
Bas can fix the Makefile. Daniel then should download this "src" and prepare Win32 releases
based on it to keep consistency.
Other maintainers could add theirs versions later.

Well, win32 release is our MAIN release. That's why I'm preparing src file for Bas. Consistency is
kept - but in opposite way. We could change it but 1) I don't see a good reason now (what that
would change?) 2) Bas and I have our own tools to make packages optimized for proper input -
uvs in my tool and zip file in Bas. Changing this would require time and tests.

In my opinion all maintainters should get sources directly from uvs. "Final" release should be
tagged and all mainainers should sync those tagged sources. I only don't know if that is possible
in current uvs. If not adding it is worth considering.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from U++ Forum

https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=12
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=rview&th=2104&goto=8464#msg_8464
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=post&reply_to=8464
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php

